
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship
February 10, 2018

 
Sabbath School

   
Song Service
Opening Prayer
Mission Focus 
Bible Study The Marks of a Steward Christine Castagne

Family Worship
Song Service Stephen McIntyre
Welcome Pastor Jason Williams
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Please Kneel Pastor Jason Williams
Hymn of Praise This Is My Father’s World Hymn #92
Scripture Reading 1 John 3: 1, 2 Lily Pittman
Children’s Offering Aiden Williams
Children’s Time Elizabeth Williams
Offering Canadian It Is Written Ruth Pittman
Morning Prayer Please Kneel Ruth Pittman
Special Music Leah Smallwood
Message Pastor Jason Williams

Teach Us to Pray and Live ...
2. Our Father, Which Art in Heaven

Closing Hymn Great Is Thy Faithfulness Hymn #100
Benediction Pastor Jason Williams
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week: 5:18 pm.                 Next Week:   5:29 pm.

This  Sabbath:    Deacons / Ushers:   Ramsay Smallwood & Jenna McIntyre 
   Greeter:        Leah Smallwood

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Joe Bergen          Offering: Church Budget
   Deacons / Ushers:   Lamonte Stagg & Albert Wilson 
   Greeter:         Jane Smallwood

Announcements
“O magnify the LORD with me, and let us exalt his name together" (Psalm 34:3). Welcome
and Happy Sabbath to each one. May God bless you as you gather together today. 

Prayer Ministry - Please feel free to place a request in the prayer box on the welcome table.

Sunshine Band will take place today, Sabbath, February 10, at 3:00pm at the Bay Roberts
Retirement Centre on Country Road. 

Please join us for a Valentine’s Day Family Celebration here at the Church Hall! This Church
Social takes place tomorrow, Sunday, with supper beginning at 5:00pm with games to follow.
Please RSVP with Louise. All are welcome. 

Mid-Week Meeting will take place on Tuesday at 7:00pm. We begin a new topic in our Bible
Study time. Come along and let’s study the Word of God together. 

Bay Roberts Adventurer Club meets next Sunday, February 18, 2018. 

The Nedley Depression & Anxiety Recovery Program, begins in the town of CBS in late
February. Information Sessions are planned for this coming week. If you, or someone you
know would like to take this 8-week program, then please speak to Pastor Jason. See
informational brochures on the bulletin board for more info.

Elder John Mathews, NAD Stewardship Director, will be at the St. John’s Church on Sabbath,
February 24th, presenting the Sabbath School Lesson at 9:30am, and sharing a stewardship
seminar and mini-concert at 2:00pm in the afternoon. Anyone is welcomed to attend. 

The Helping Hand in the Bay Roberts area are in need of volunteers to help sort clothes on
one or two Mondays per month.  Would you be willing to help out on a rotational basis to meet
this need?  Please speak to Amy Chafe or Karen Mugford for more details.

Vacation Bible School - Are you available to help with a very special children’s ministry in
early July? Please speak to the Pastor as soon as possible as VBS planning gets under way!
Thank you. 

Thank you for remembering our Community Food Bank via the basket in the foyer.   

Living Word Radio - www.livingwordradio.ca. Log on to hear Biblical teaching and
preaching any time of day, including many presentations originating from our local Church.
Download the app to your mobile device from the Google Play store, or the Apple App Store!
Sharing cards are available on the guest table. 

Remember in Prayer:  Our shut-in and sick members; those grieving recent losses;  2018
Ministry planning; our internet ministry, and our community outreach; pastoral transitions in our
NL Churches; our church leaders at all levels; for a strong, Spirit-led focus on mission and
ministry to the world!


